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Hello everyone! 
 

Well here is the last newsletter article from me as your 
District Governor. 
 

It has been a crazy, roller coaster year and I was able to meet so 
many great Lions. People who truly give of themselves for others. 
You have no idea how gratifying it is to belong to such a great or-
ganization in such a fantastic District. 
 
There are so many people to thank for such a great year. From the 

members of my home club in Lowville for supporting me and taking 

up the slack, when I wasn’t able to be at the meetings to Plattsburgh 

for a great International President visit in September. From the     

redistricting vote and the Lake Placid convention to the generous 

gift of a Melvin Jones, this district makes miracles happen. Thank 

you to all who were able to attend my testimonial and thank you 

again to all of the District Governors and Vice District Governors 

who attended. Thank you to my cabinet and the PDGs for their   

support and help this year. This is a job that you cannot do alone.  

You need the support of people all over the district and the state so 

thank you all for everything. 
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DG Message cont’d 

We are close to breaking even on our membership this year. We are down 4 right now so keep    
adding those members to your clubs. 
 
If you have not done your PU101s as yet (report of the officers for next year) please do it asap. 
Please keep reporting your activities, we are so close for some clubs to finish out the Centennial 
Service Challenges. 
 
Remember dues bills will be coming out in July and you do not need a club meeting to approve   
paying them. Please get them paid as soon as possible after you receive the bills. 
 
You all do amazing work for your communities and I for one would like everyone to know what we do 
up here for our hometowns.  We truly do serve and it matters because people in our communities 
are depending on us. 
 
Thank you all for the Melvin Jones Fellowship, I am truly honored and thank you for allowing me to 
serve this past year as your District Governor. 
 
  DG/CCE Kelly Clark  315 771 1817  kdclark@frontiernet.net 

Club Anniversaries 
June 

Quad Town — 13 Years 

GLT Information 

Here are the upcoming dates and locations for LCI Leadership trainingF 
 

The Advanced Lions Leadership Institute and the Emerging Lions Leadership Institute for qualified 
Lions of CA I & II are scheduled for November 11-13, 2017 in Denver, Colorado, USA.  
 
The Faculty Development Institute will be held January 26-29, 2018 in  Atlanta, Georgia, USA.  For 
more details and applications please visit the Development Programs webpage on lionsclubs.org. 
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DISTRICT 20-W (G)LOBAL (M)EMBERSHIP (T)EAM  
MESSAGE  

PLEASE CONSIDER instead of concentrating on whom you will drop during this last month of 
this Lion year; 
 
FOCUS ON HOW TO ADD NEW AND NEW YOUNG MEMBERS to your clubs and to erase our net 
loss of -2 to a positive 2.  
 
 THIS WOULD BE A FIRST in many, many years-to end the year with more members than we 
started with! 
 
IT CAN BE DONE! IT TAKES WORK and YOUR DESIRE TO BRING MORE NEW HANDS TO 
SERVE your community! 
 
We opened this year with 835 members. Today we have 833 members. 
 
As of today, we added 61 members. 
 
As of today, we have dropped 63 members. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE LIONS CLUBS WITH NEW MEMBERS REPORTED: 
 
CARTHAGE-6; CHAZY-1; CROGHAN-2; EDWARDS-5; GOUVERNEUR-1; LAKE PLACID-1; LIS-
BON-2; LONG LAKE-1; LOWVILLE-9; NEWCOMB-2; PERU-3; PLATTSBURGH-9; QUAD TOWN-3; 
SOUTH JEFFERSON-1; SOUTH LEWIS-1; TOWN OF SCHROON-2; TUPPER LAKE-6. 
 
IT WOULD BE A WONDERFUL POSITIVE TRIBUTE TO DG KELLY CLARK, WHO HAS BEEN A 
FANTASTIC LEADER THIS YEAR, TO FINISH THE YEAR IN THE POSITIVE INSTEAD OF THE 
NEGATIVE.   
 
LET’S FINISH THIS YEAR STRONG! 
 
We sincerely wish all of you a wonderful summer.  ENJOY! 
 
Lion Liz Walker, IPDG & Global Membership District Coordinator 
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Lions Camp Badger News 
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Lions Camp Badger News 
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Northern Lion Reminder 

The Northern Lion is emailed to Club Presidents, Secretaries, and Treasurers who have a valid 
email address listed with Lions Club International. It is also posted on the District 20-W website 
which can be found at www.e-district.org/sites/20w/index.php  
 
Club officers please share with all your club members. 
 
This years goal for sending out the Northern Lion will be the 10th of each month. I will need 
any entries to me by the 3rd of the month for this to happen. Please submit all entries to    
outageco@yahoo.com in either Microsoft Word format or in an email. Please do not send it in 
pdf format. All pictures should be jpeg format and if applicable please identify those in the 
picture.  

There have been some changes to the deadlines, delivery and content of the MD20 Magazine.  
 
The October 2016 Issue and the March (Convention) 2017 Issue will be mailed via USPS to all Lions 
for which a mailing address is available. The content of these issues will be 16 pages and will be 
made up of MD20 Committee Reports. 
 
The January 2017 and June 2017 Issues will be emailed to all Lions for which a valid email address 
is available. These issues will contain reports from all the Districts along with pertinent MD20  
Information. 
 
Please submit all entries to outageco@yahoo.com in either Microsoft Word format or in an 
email. Please do not send it in pdf format. All pictures should be jpeg format and if applicable 
please identify those in the picture.  
 
Below are the deadline requirements for getting information to me for inclusion in the January and 
June Issues. 
 
 January electronic issue: 
                      Wednesday, December 21st, 2016  .................... deadline 
                      January 6th, 2017  .........................    emailed to Lions 
 
 June electronic issue:   
                     Wednesday May 24th, 2017  ............................  deadline 
                     June 9th, 2017   ............................          emailed to Lions 
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DISTRICT 20W CONTINUING LEGACY PROJECT UPDATE 
May 2017  

The video with the three requested pictures from each club has been completed and was shown at 
the 94th MD-20 Lions Convention this past weekend. Thank you to all who participated. 
 
Thirteen clubs have submitted written information on the history of their club.  This information will 
be put into a booklet form so all can enjoy.  This lets us have a detailed history of 20-W as we know 
it now. 
 
If you have not sent us your club history on one or two sheets, PLEASE do so. 
 
Send to: lionLwalker@twcny.rr.com 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 315-232-4359. 
 
Thank you for helping us to complete this project. 
 
Have a great summer! 
 
PDG Bob Walker, 20-W Centennial Coordinator 

At the 1919 convention, there was a move to change the symbol, but a young attorney from Denver, 
Colorado rose to speak. His name was Halsted Ritter. "The name Lions stands not only for fraternity, 
good fellowship, strength of character and purpose, but above all, its combination of L-I-O-N-S her-
alds to the country the true meaning of citizenship: LIBERTY, INTELLIGENCE, OUR NATION'S 
SAFETY." 

The January 1931 issue of THE LION Magazine featured this interpretation of the association's 
name: 

Our name was not selected at random, neither was it a coined name. From time immemorial, the lion 
has been the symbol of all that was good, and because of the symbolism that name was chosen. 
Four outstanding qualities – Courage, Strength, Activity and Fidelity – had largely to do with the 
adoption of the name. The last mentioned of these qualities, Fidelity, has a deep and peculiar signifi-
cance for all Lions. The lion symbol has been a symbol of Fidelity through the ages and among all 
nations, ancient and modern. It stands for loyalty to a friend, loyalty to a principle, loyalty to a duty, 
loyalty to a trust. 

The emblem consists of a gold letter "L" on a circular area. Bordering this is a circular area with two 
Lion profiles facing away from the center. The word "Lions" appears at the top and "International" at 
the bottom. The Lions face both past and future – showing both pride of heritage and confidence in 
the future. 

The Lions Emblem 
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Around District 20-W 

From Edwards Lions Club 

The Edwards Lions had a chicken bbq on April 29 at the Lions field in Edwards.  Dinners included a 
half chicken, salt potatoes, beans, pasta salad, roll/butter and dessert.  All was sold and it was a 
great day.  The Lions plan to have another bbq closer to fall.  Thank you to those members who  
attended, donated and helped.  A special thank you to the non-members who helped.  It was greatly 
appreciated. 
Pictures from the event appear below 
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From Ogdensburg Lions Club 

Around District 20-W 

 

Attached is a picture of the Ogdensburg Lions Club providing hot dogs and drinks to approximately 
600 athletes and coaches at the annual Van Dusen Invitation Track Meet held at Ogdensburg Free 
Academy 05/20/2017. 
 
The Club has been doing this for about 10 years. 
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Around District 20-W 
From Long Lake Lions Club 

Lions Clubs International celebrates 100 years of service this year.   During the centennial celebra-
tion, the Long Lake Lions Club hopes to attract some new members who are interested in investing 
some time to benefit their community.  Since being chartered in 1957, the Long Lake chapter has 
been active in the community.  Recently, the club launched a Facebook page so that both members, 
those considering joining their ranks, and the general public can kept abreast of their activities. 
 
Over the course of last year, the Lions participated in 21 community activities, totaling 419 hours of 
service.    Even though they are not a large group, the Lions Club raised almost $7,000 and have 
invested over $4,000 in their community so far this year.   High Peaks Hospice, the Long Lake Res-
cue Squad, the NYS Troopers Foundation, Tri Lakes Animal Shelter, the Long Lake Friends of Mu-
sic, and the Long Lake School Electrathon Car benefited from their efforts.   This summer children 
will enjoy their donations to Camp Badger, the Lions summer camp for special needs children, and 
two campers will take part in the Northern Forest Canoe Trail week long paddle. 
 
They plan a very special presentation about service dogs this summer that will be geared to all ages.  
This program will be held in the Long Lake Town Hall on Wednesday, July 19 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
New members are always welcome!   Meetings are the fourth Tuesday of each month.   Please 
check out our Facebook page that includes a contact email address if you have any questions or 
want further information about the chapter and its activities.   

“WE SERVE” 
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Around District 20-W 
From Potsdam Lions Club 

The new 2017-2018 leadership of the Potsdam 
Lions Club. Congratulations everyone & best 
wishes for a great year ahead. Pictured to the left 
LtoR - Tina Muller - 1st Vice President ,Gordy 
Theisen - Treasurer  , Amada Prescott - President 
and Michelle Theisen - Secretary.  
 

Congratulations Potsdam Lion Rich 
Burns on winning the Robert J.  
Uplinger & on his 25 years of service 
to the club! Pictured to the right  
RtoL  -  Lion Amanda Prescott, Lion 
Gene Kaczka, Lion Rich Burns and 
Lion Norm Jones.  
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THURSDAY EVENING OPENING BANQUET 
Colonel Don Pettit: The fourth most experience Spacefarer of all time, Pettit has 
spent 370 days in space & 13 hours walking in space.  He is from Silverton, Ore-
gon. During his months aboard the International Space Station, Expedition Six 
NASA ISS Science Officer Don Pettit wrote about the many unique aspects of 
living and working in space. His Space Chronicles covered everything from 
spacewalk preparations to his Saturday Morning Science experiments. He also 
wrote in great detail about what it was like to view the universe around him, as 
well as the Earth below. 

FR IDAY LUNCH 
Jen Bricker: Everything Is Possible – Born without legs, Bricker’s amazing adop-
tive family gave her one simple rule, ‘Never say can’t, & helped her forge a life of 
triumph, not tragedy Born without legs, one would think Jen Bricker would be 
destined for a life of hardship. However, the hand of destiny brought her an 
amazing adoptive family, who gave her one simple rule, “Never say can’t” and 
helped her forge a life of triumph, not tragedy. As a child, Jen was obsessed with 
gymnastics, and her idol was Olympic gold-medalist Dominique Moceanu. 
Seemingly against all odds, Jen went on to compete against able-bodied ath-
letes, and became a State Champion in power tumbling. 

SATURDAY LUNCH 
Naresh Aggarwal: President of Lions Clubs International 2017-2018, The Power 
of We – 2017-18 LCI President Aggarwal will inspire all with his story & Interna-
tional Program. 

SATURDAY EVENING 
Willie Jolley: Goals: Dreams With A Deadline – Dr. Willie Jolley is the number 
one motivational speaker in America today, according to the Zig Zigler ‘Get Moti-
vated Organization’.Dr. Willie Jolley has been described as a world-class, award-
winning speaker and singer, best-selling author and media personality. 

With corporate audiences that include Wal-Mart, GM, Comcast, Verizon, Marriott 
or The Million Dollar Round TableFDr. Jolley’s presentations are high energy, 
enthusiastic, and deliver nuggets on how every person can live a better life,one 
day at a time! 

2017 USA/Canada Forum - Portland, Oregon 
September 22 – 23, 2017 

 
Keynote Speakers 



District Governor 
Kelly Clark 
(315) 771-1817 
kdclark@frontiernet.net 
1st Vice District Governor 
Donna Ober 
315-244-1141 
oberde@potsdam.edu 

2nd Vice District Governor 
None 
 
Cabinet Secretary-Treasurer 
Gail Murtagh 
(315) 389-4165 
gail_tc2002@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Editor & 
District 20-W Reporter 
Mike Murtagh 
(315) 389-4165 
outageco@yahoo.com 
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District 20-W Schedule of Events  
2016-2017 

 
 
 
 
 

 
International Events 
 
100th Annual Lions Club International   June 30 thru July 4, 2017 
Convention       Chicago, Il. 
   \ 
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